
                                                                                                                                                    

Dear Faculty Members and Students, 

As the Dean of the School of Science, it is my pleasure to welcome you to another academic 

year filled with exploration, discovery, and growth. Our school encompasses seven dynamic 

departments, each contributing to the rich tapestry of scientific knowledge and innovation. 

 

In Biotechnology, we delve into the cutting-edge realm of genetic engineering, bioprocessing, 

and biomedical research, striving to address pressing global challenges through innovative 

solutions. 

 

Botany and Zoology departments delve into the fascinating world of plant and animal life, 

exploring biodiversity, ecological dynamics, and conservation efforts crucial for sustaining 

our planet's delicate ecosystems. 

 

Physics and Chemistry departments push the boundaries of scientific understanding, from 

unraveling the mysteries of the universe at the quantum level to synthesizing novel materials 

with unique properties and applications. 

 

Mathematics serves as the backbone of scientific inquiry, providing the tools and 

methodologies necessary for modeling complex systems, analyzing data, and uncovering 

fundamental truths about the world around us. 

 

Finally, the Food and Nutrition department plays a vital role in promoting health and well-

being through research into the nutritional properties of food, food safety, and the 

development of sustainable agricultural practices. 

 

Together, these departments form a vibrant community of scholars, researchers, and 

educators dedicated to advancing scientific knowledge and addressing the challenges of our 

time. I encourage all members of our school to actively engage in interdisciplinary 

collaboration, seize opportunities for professional development, and foster a culture of 

inclusivity and respect. 

 

As we embark on this academic journey together, let us embrace curiosity, innovation, and 

the pursuit of excellence in all that we do. I am confident that through our collective efforts, 

we will continue to make meaningful contributions to the world of science and inspire future 

generations of scientists. 

 

Wishing you all a productive and fulfilling year ahead. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Asha Mishra 

Dean, School of Science 

YBN University Ranchi, Jharkhand, India-834010 


